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Field Trips

• We ask that your child(ren)  arrive at least 30
minutes before the bus departure time to get
prepared for the field trip with program T-
shirts, sunscreen/bug spray and an opportunity
to use the restroom before loading students
onto the bus.

• Shoes with socks and a water bottle are
required for field trips days.

• Electronics are allowed to be used during bus
traveling times. Any belongs brought onto the
bus will be the child's responsibility. QuadCare
will not be liable for loss or broken electronics/
belongings.

• Field trips may get canceled due to weather.

What if I arrive late or have to leave early on a
field trip day? 
These situations will be handled on a case-by-
case basis.  If you know you will be late or need to 
leave early, please let us know in advance so that 
we can work with you and attempt to 
accommodate your needs. If we are unable to 
accommodate your schedule, you may need to 
make alternate arrangements for the day. Summer 
Program teachers will not be left behind to 
provide one-on-one care.

Quad Care is eager to find a variety of field trip 
destinations for our program to enjoy.

How do I pay for field trips?
Cash will be collected at the beginning of each 
month for the field trips your child(ren) will be 
joining.  If there is an additional field trip fee, it 
will be listed on the activities calendar for each 
field trip.

What do I need to know about field trip days?

How can I contact the group when they are 
out on a field trip?

• The group travels with a Center cell phone.  If you 
need to contact them for any reason, the phone 
number is 920-583-5238.  We will have all the 
parent contacts loading on the cell phone. Please 
add our number in so you know if you are 
receiving a call from a Summer Program teacher.
What is expected of my child when they are on a 
field trip?
Children are expected to stay with the group and 
be respectful to others and the field trip 
environment we are enjoying.  Children need to 
follow directions, use appropriate language, and 
make safe choices.  Everyone needs to follow the 
bus rules while traveling to and from our field 
trips.  The benefits of  group cooperation include 
peer support, shared responsibility, patience and 
group goals.   Failure to follow our field trip 
guidelines and safety procedures will result in 
child removal  from outings.
If a child repeatedly has potty accidents while on 
field trips, staff will reevaluate child's ability to 
regulate bladder control aligned with going on 
field trips.  Children are offered bathroom breaks 
anytime while on field trip site and before loading 
onto the bus to travel, but the bus can not stop for 
bathroom breaks once moving to the next 
destination.




